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Statement on redactions 

SP Energy Networks have published our response to Ofgem’s Draft Determination (DD) 

consultation for RIIO-T3 on our website at spenergynetworks.co.uk   

To aid transparency for our stakeholders, where possible, we have published supporting 

documents in annexes alongside the Draft Determination response.  

In compliance with Ofgem’s guidance, we have redacted some material throughout our 

response where this information is not suitable for public disclosure. Any financial figures 

which have been redacted are for reasons of commercial confidentiality as for example 

the disclosure of unit cost assumptions has the potential to disadvantage the company 

in future tendering negotiations. In addition, any asset information for reasons of national 

security to protect critical national infrastructure. 

If anyone wishes to query a redaction, please contact us directly via:  

riio-t3pmo@spenergynetworks.co.uk 
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